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Last week, staff and students commemorated Sorry Day and the beginning of 
Reconciliation Week. Students watched various videos and discussed the meaning 
and importance of these events. Hands were traced and decorated, and they will line 
the school gates as a visual symbol of our commitment to taking action and coming 
together in friendship and understanding. We also look forward to having our local 
primary schools attend BCS next Friday for an afternoon of traditional games. 
 
The recent COVID cluster and subsequent lockdown in Victoria is a timely reminder 
about not becoming complacent with regards to health. It is important that students 
not attend school if unwell, even with slight symptoms of COVID-19. Students should 
get tested if they have symptoms and not return to school until they have received a 
negative test result and are symptom-free. We must continue to be vigilant with good 
hygiene and covering coughs and sneezes to ensure our community stays safe, 
particularly as winter is now upon us. 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER – TERM 2 & 3 2021 
MAY 
31- 

JUN 3 

Reconciliation Week JUN 
21 

P & C Meeting 4pm Library 

 History Competition – Periods 1 & 2 23 K-12 Mid-year Achievement Assembly - 
12:15pm in the MPC 
Cancer Council Fundraiser Luncheon 

4  K-12 Athletics Carnival 24  K-12 Rewards Activity 
7 North Coast Regional Secondary PSSA Cross 

Country 
25 K-10 Reports issued 

End of Term 2 
7-8  Secondary School Captains’ Sydney trip TERM 

3 
 

10 Stages 5& 6 Aboriginal Studies excursion @ 
Tweed Heads 

JULY 
12 

Staff Development Day – Staff only 

11  Traditional Games 
Lismore Secondary Zone Athletics 

13 All students return to school 

14  Queen’s Birthday – Public Holiday 21 NAIDOC Day Celebrations 
15-21 VET Work Experience 26-30 Year 10 Work Experience 
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Our school Ag team achieved success in the Schools Competition at Beef Week over 
the weekend. Coming in 1st was Sully led by Chloe and 2nd was Simba led by Kirah. Sully 
was also highly commended in his weight class. The steers also did well in the auction, 
gaining $9 and $13 per kilo live weight. We now await the carcase results. Well done to 
Mrs Clements and her team.was also highly commended in his weight class. The steers 
also did well in the auction, gaining $9 and $13 per kilo live weight. We now await the 
carcase results. Well done to Mrs Clements and her team. 
 
We encourage everyone to attend the upcoming Old Bonalbo Fireworks on Saturday 
12th June at the Bonalbo Showgrounds. This year, our school will be running a stall with 
showbags, lucky dips and games. Come along and enjoy a good family night out.  
 
Parents and carers are also invited to attend the Athletics Carnival this Friday and our 
mid-year Achievement Assembly on Wednesday 23rd June. 
 
We are excited to be welcoming 40 students from the University of Technology Sydney 
to our school during the holidays. Part of ‘The Big Lift’ crew, these students are on a 
volunteering road trip around regional NSW, and will call in on our school for a few 
hours to help out with various jobs. 

A reminder that energy drinks are not allowed at school. These highly-caffeinated 
drinks are not appropriate for school due to their potential health risks. They also 
contain between 7 and 14 teaspoons of sugar. They can cause serious heart and blood 
vessel problems and are associated with increased anxiety, sleep and digestive 
problems, and dehydration. Please ensure students do not bring these to school. 

As of this week, purchases can no longer be “booked up” at the canteen. All items are 
to be paid for daily with cash or via EFTPOS at the Front Office. Outstanding bills also 
need to be paid as soon as possible. 

 
On a sad note, our thoughts and condolences go out to the family and friends of Isaac 
Heperi, who died unexpectedly on the weekend. Isaac was a student at Bonalbo 
Central in 2017. Rest in peace, Isaac.  
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Bonalbo Central School-Absent Note 

Child/Caree__________________________________Year_______was absent on_______________ 
                               (Full Name Please) 
 
Reason being 
 
 
 
Signature_______________________________________Date_______________________________ 
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